
 WORLD OF KIDS DAYCARE 

MARCH 2025 NEWSLETTER  
Spring is in the air and we are excited to be able to put away our 
winter attire soon. With spring being such an unpredictable season, 
we realize it can be hard to decide what to bring for your child to 
wear throughout the day. To make it easier, bring everything; light 
jacket, splash pants, extra socks, sweater, hat, 2 pairs of mittens, 

snow suit and boots. This way we will be able to dress your child 
according to the weather. 

  

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Birthday  
 
 

We would like to wish 
March born children and staff 

to have a lovely and happy 
birthday. We wish you to 
have a bright year ahead.   

 

 

 

Dates to remember 

March 5  Childcare Fees are Due 

March 9  Daylight Savings Begins 

March 17  St. Patrick’s Day 

March 24- March 28 SPRING BREAK(kinder and osc 
only 
March 24- outdoor picnic 
March 25- Field trip to Library  
March 26- Soup day (send one 
veg/family) 
March 27- Field trip to Reuse 
centre 
March 28-Baking day 

 

 

 

  

      



 

BABY ROOM PROGRAM PLANNING: 
 
During the month of February children explored various activities on emergent 
curriculum program planning under the big idea “COUNTING”. We planned lots of 
activities where children learned through hands-on experience. As their interest is 
getting shifted now, in the month of February children will be learning about 
“Mixing” through different play experiences.  

 
PRESCHOOL PROGRAM PLANNING: 
During the month of February children explored various activities on emergent 
curriculum program planning under “ROLE PLAY” . We planned lots of activities 
where children learned through hands-on experience. As their interest is getting 
shifted now, in the month of March children will be learning about “Building and 
construction” through different play experiences.  

 
KINDER AND OSC PROGRAM PLANNING: 
During the month of February children explored various activities on emergent 
curriculum program planning under “SCIENCE AND DISCOVERY”. We planned lots 
of activities where children learned through hands-on experience. As their interest 
is still in the same area, in the month of march children will be learning about 
“SCIENCE AND DISCOVERY” through different play experiences.  
 

FEE CHANGES FROM APRIL 1: 

 Important Notice: Changes in Childcare Subsidies 

Dear Parents, 

Starting April 1st, the government has made changes to the childcare 

subsidies. As a result, subsidies for all childcare services from 1 year to 

kindergarten have been removed, and a fixed amount will be implemented: 

 $326.50/month for full-time children 

 $230/month for part-time children 

Please note that OSC (Out-of-School Care) children will continue to receive 

subsidies as before, with the parent portion remaining unchanged. 

 

 

We kindly request that payments be made via E-transfer to 

worldofkidsedmonton@gmail.com on or before the 5th of each month. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding during this 

transition. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

reach out via email or phone. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 


